Memory Lane - Senior Collage 2024 Instructions

Memory Lane Senior Collages are a wonderful part of the senior events. In short, the collages are a
photo snapshot of your senior’s life. Some families chose to create these with the help of their senior,
others chose to make them a surprise.

Pictures can be of anything you like (e.g., baby, childhood, high school, sports, family, hobbies, etc.) You
can choose to cover the paper entirely or leave space in between photos - this is completely up to you.
You can include your student’s name or let the images speak for themselves Be creative and have fun
(have some tissue handy!). Please be sure to follow the instructions below when creating your collage
and note you need to get the collage laminated).

Please contact Jaqueline Messer at jacqueline.s.messer@gmail.com with any questions.

EXAMPLES:

To create a paper version, follow these directions:

1. Use a 11x17 paper to create the collage IN PORTRAIT orientation (not landscape). You or your child
can pick up the 11x17 paper at Student Services in the CVCHS Office, if needed.

2. Affix photos/artwork to this paper to create your own unique display.

3. Take your finished collage to the Staples below to be copied and laminated. The cost will be
around $7.

Staples 4498 Treat Blvd.,
Concord, CA 94521
(In the CVS shopping Center)

4. Print your senior’s name, phone number, and email on the BACK of the photocopy to be
laminated.
5. Drop off your finished collage off at Student Services no later than March 8, 2024
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If you prefer to submit a DIGITAL version of your collage, follow these instructions:
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Create an 11x17 PDF in PORTRAIT orientation.

Email the PDF to: STAPLES@PRINTME.COM (unless you have print options at home/office)
Put MEMORY LANE and the STUDENT’S NAME in the Subject Line.

Stop by Staples to pay for the print and lamination. (will be about $7)

Print senior’s name, phone#, e-mail on the BACK of the laminated collage.
Drop off your finished collage off at Student Services no later than March 8, 2024.

These collages will be used at many of the senior events between now and the end of the year, including

Brunch and Books and Burritos. The kids have a blast looking at all the photos of their peers and the

collages are returned to kids at the Books and Burritos event.
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